
 

September 4, 2015  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 /2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2015-0003 – PowerStream Inc. /Topics For Technical Conference 
 
This letter is filed in accordance with Procedural Order No. 1 requesting that intervenors advise 
PowerStream Inc. of the topic areas of interest for the September 9, 2015 Technical Conference.   VECC 
will be pursuing a number of interrogatory responses including, but not limited to: 
 
II-SIA-3 
II-1-Staff-24 
II-1-Staff-30 
II-2-Staff-47 
III-VECC-19 
IV-VEC-29 
 
We continue to review the interrogatory responses and may have further clarifications which we will 
pursue at the time of the Conference. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Mark Garner/for 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
 
Colin Macdonald, Senior Vice President, Regulatory Affairs & Customer Service 
colin.macdonald@powerstream.ca 

mailto:colin.macdonald@powerstream.ca

